
Taxation Law Section Report 2020-2021 
 
In May of 2020, Paul Grower stepped down as Section Chair after many years of 
excellent service in that role. The Section Executive starting in 2020 is David Silver 
(Chair), Aron Grusko (Vice-Chair), Celia Valel (Secretary), and Brian Sexton (Member-
at-Large).  
 
In January 2021, the members of the MBA Taxation Law Section participated in the 
MBA Mid-Winter Conference, which included sessions tilted “Corporate Insights and 
Taxation of Partnerships” (co-sponsored by the Taxation Law and Business Law 
Sections) and “Current Issues in Tax Law” (sponsored by the Taxation Law Section).  
 
The Taxation Law Section submitted a number of articles on tax law in 2020 to the 
MBA’s Headnotes & Footnotes newsletter.  
 
The next meeting of the MBA Taxation Law Section has not yet been scheduled. Due to 
the present COVID-19 pandemic, it is uncertain when the next meeting of the MBA 
Taxation Law Section will be held. 
 
Submitted by, 
David Silver, Chair, MBA Taxation Law Section 


